
 

Provided by the office of Senator Stoltze for SB 204 – “Kenny & Patti Barber Shooting Range” 

 

According to the Department of Natural Resources: (http://dnr.alaska.gov/mlw/krpua/index.cfm#krpua=4) 

 

 

“Phase II construction is complete. It's normal schedule of 10:00am to 8:00pm. The range will be closed every 

Wednesday. There are now 18 lanes of fire on the 100 yard range, and 10-12 lanes of fire on the 25 yard range. 

Parking has also been expanded and portable lavatories have been provided. 

 

USE OF THE KRPUA SHOOTING RANGE IS AT YOUR OWN RISK. 

That being said, please ensure you have read and understood all the Range Rules (PDF) site. Both land 

managers and the State Troopers will cite violations of the KRPUA regulations. Please pick up your debris and 

remind others to do the same. Damage and maintenance costs will take away resources that could enhance the 

facility. 

 

Located between Palmer and Butte Alaska, the Knik River Public Use Area Shooting Range is off of the Maud 

Road Extension, approximately 2.7 miles from the end of the paved section of Maud Road. It is approximately 

1000' ft. past Mud Lake with appropriate signage marking its location. 

 

Trash cans will be provided and emptied regularly. For questions, comments, and/or concerns about the 

KRPUA, or to receive information about current and upcoming projects and/or events taking place on state 

owned land within the KRPUA contact Travis Jensen at 269-8503 or email: Travis Jensen 

(travis.jensen@alaska.gov)” 

 

 

 

KRPUA Shooting Range Statistics 

# of Users 

(P) 

Personally Seen 

# of Users 

(R) 

Reported 

# Bags of 

Trash 

# of  

Vehicles 

# of  

ATV's 

1630 5069 276 2687 29 

Total Visits = 6699 
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